
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
 
 
 
June 13, 2006 

RE:   Acer, Inc  

FCC ID:  HLZBL503G 
 

I have a few comments on this Application. Depending on your responses, kindly understand there 
may be additional comments. 
 

1.) This device requires a Tune Up procedure. My apologies for this omission on my previous 
review of this filing. Kindly be sure that RF power target values are included. 

2.) The label for this device does not contain the information the required two-part compliance 
statement 15.19(a)(3). I acknowledge that the statement exists within the Manual, however 
FCC interpretations require that all devices larger than the palm of the hand require this 
statement on the EUT itself. Please advise. 

3.) There are two other separately certified devices which are also affected by this Application. 
They are FCC IDs: PD9WM3945ABG and QDS-BRCM1018. Kindly confirm if a Class II PC 
has been performed on these other filings considering the EMI spurious emissions interaction 
with HLZBL503G. 

4.) Your April 28 email states that SAR was performed for client reference only and should not be 
considered for this RF category “Mobile” device. This is acceptable. However, this also implies 
that the SAR references within the Manual are unsubstantiated. Kindly review the last page of 
the Manual and remove all unsubstantiated claims for RF Exposure. 

 

 
 
 
William H. Graff 
President and Director of Engineering 
 
mailto:  whgraff@AmericanTCB.com 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. 
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the 
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  
 
Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, 
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender. 


